HEHES Permission Forin

Dear Homewood High School Parent:

Our Boys Basketball Team defeated Russell County Tuesday and is set to play in the first round of the Regionals
on Friday, February 13th. The Boys will play at 9:00 a.m. at Alabama State University in Montgomery. We will
be taking charter buses that will depart the school promptly at 7:00 a.m. Buses will load at 6:45 am. The cost of
this trip will be $30.00, which will cover the cost of the bus AND admission to the game. This does not include
cost of any food/concessions.

Students who plan to attend the game, but do not plan to ride the buses, will not need to come to school Friday
morning but will need to check in with an administrator upon arriving at the basketball game. Failure to do so
will result in an unexcused absence for the day. In order to attend on Friday, your student must turn in
this form (or have a parent come in and physically check him/her out). These students will NOT need to
turn in ticket money with their form, but will be responsible for purchasing their own ticket AND paying for
parking and/or any other concessions they may choose to purchase.

This permission form and $30 fee should be returned to Ms. Ginger Collins in the Athletic Office by Thursday,
February 12" at 1:00 PM. The form will not be accepted by anyone else. Seating is limited and will be on a
first come, first serve basis.

It is important that all students remember this ball game is considered a school function. By following the
criteria as set forth above, this trip will be coded as a Field Trip/School Related activity and will not affect a
student’s exemption status. The Code of Conduct and policies of Homewood City School System and
Homewood High School will be enforced. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office
at 871-9663.
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I understand that my child will be attending the Boys Regional Basketball game at Alabama State University in
Montgomery, on Friday, February 13. If the procedures outlined above are followed, this absence will NOT
count against their exemption status. I hereby give my permission for him/her to attend the game. I
understand that it is my child’s responsibility to be prepared for all missed assignments and tests and must
check in with an administrator immediately upon arrival to the game in order to be considered excused.

This form MUST be signed and returned with

NON-REFUNDABLE $30 CASH ONLY., EXACT CHANGE

to the Athletic Office ONLY between 7:30 am. Wednesday and 1:00 p.m., Thursday,
February 12, 2015 or until all spots are filled.

My Student

(PLEASE PRINT First and Last Name and Grade)

My student will be riding the bus to the game on February 13, 2015.

My student will NOT be riding the bus but will be driving to attend the game.

Parent/Guardian Signature Work Phone Home Phone



